szon Gallagher

From: Rep. Lynn Gattis

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 11:45 AM
To: Tyson Gallagher

Subject: Fw: HB 131
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From: Susan Brady [mailto:akbuckeyes@me.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:40 AM

To: Rep. Lynn Gattis; Rep. Lance Pruitt

Subject: HB 131

I am writing this letter in support of HB 131. Alaska ranks last nationally forrequirements to receive a nail
technician license. Our state requires a 12 hour theory class that only covers sanitation, while all other states
require anywhere from 100 to 700 hours of education plus a state board exam (which currently we do not
have). This is a public health and safety issue, we are misleading the public. The general public has no idea
that in most cases the licensee under current standards has had no formal training on the service they are
providing for a fee. This regulatory change would also allow Alaska nail technicians to have reciprocity with
other states which they currently do not have.

Please support this legislation. Thank you for promoting this bill.

Sue & Tim



